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'By growing together, we become the best we can be’

ﬁ Class Newsletter -

Owl class Newsletter

April 2018
Dear Parents,

Before we break up for the Easter holidays we wanted to take the opportunity to let you know what
we will be up to during the next half term.

We have a very exciting half ferm ahead of us. Our topic this half term is the 'Where does my food
go?' In this science based topic we will be learning about the digestive system and the role each part
plays. We will also be comparing and contrasting teeth and learn why different animals have differ-
ent teeth.

In our English lessons we will be writing poems, stories and explanation texts.

In RE we will be looking at Christianity.
In computing we will be learning more about E-safety and programming.

In PE we will be doing games and athletics.

In French we will be learning about the different foods that humans and animals eat.
In Art and DT the we will be studying the work of Giuseppe Arcimboldo.

We will be continuing with guitar on Tuesdays.

Homework will be set on Fridays, to be returned no later than the following Thursday. Spellings will
also be set and ftested each Friday.

All children are expected to bring their reading books and reading records fo school every day
please, and should be reading at home to an adult or older sibling regularly. Reading records should
be filled in and when the children read independently, or with an adult/older sibling, as this helps to
monitor the weekly reading habits of the children.

We will continue to have P.E on Monday afternoons and Tuesday morning. Please ensure your child
has their complete P.E kit in school on these days.

We mentioned in the previous class newsletter that there had been a significant reduction in snack
contributions being received. Unfortunately the amount of contributions being received has not in-
creased. Any shortfall in the snack contributions is paid for by the class teachers and as such we
will feel unable to continue to provide this snack. Please feel free to send you child to school with a
healthy snack of fruit for break times after the Easter holidays.

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break.
Thank you for your continued support,
Miss Kiddy
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